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Department of Mechanical Engineering organised a guest lecture on 30th August 2018.  The lecture 

was on KANO system of selecting and carrying out the project work. The talk sensitised the students 

of 7th semester to select and execute the project work properly. The speaker was Mr. Sridhar 

Ramakrishna, General Manager, R&D, Federal Mogul, Bengaluru. 

  

Mr. Sridhar Ramakrishna Delivering a lecture importance of project work 

Mr RAVITEJ S J, Piping Engineer ,Valdel engineer and construction private limited, Bengaluru is alumnus 

of Mechanical Engineering Department, has given a technical talk on 27th April 2019 titled 

“SIGNIFICANCE OF INTERDICIPLINARY APPROACH TO ENHANCE PRODUCTIVITY IN INDUSTRIES”. 

The talk focused on the significance of interdisciplinary approach, factors influencing the industrial 

productivity, continuous improvement tools, Six Sigma approach. The talk was organized for the IV 

semester students to know the importance of interdisciplinary approach and industrial productivity. 
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